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GOOD TO GIVE!

We listened! You told us summer doesn’t end with the month of 
July – it carries on into the middle of August before most of us have 
to return to school and work. So, we decided to extend the Tahoe 
Donner Giving Fund’s Summer Fundraising Campaign until Aug. 15.

Doing good for a good cause simply feels good. And, because the 
Giving Fund pools everyone’s donations, we can do a lot of good as 
neighbors giving together, whatever the size of our donations. It 
doesn’t take much from each of us individually to do a lot of good in 
our local community.

Donate directly to the Giving Fund’s General Fund, and your gift 
will be used where the need is greatest, or you can specify that 
your donation be used specifically for scholarships or grants. You 
can be anonymous or give in memory or honor of someone dear to 
you. Or...

DO GOOD, FEEL GOOD  
AND SPREAD GOODWILL
NOW YOU CAN DONATE UNTIL AUGUST 15

TWO WAYS TO DONATE  
MAKE IT EASY TO GIVE

Like a single drop of water creates ripples that spread across an 
entire pond, your donations have the power to change lives now and 
in the years ahead.

WHY DONATE TO THE GIVING FUND?
YOUR DONATION WILL HELP 
LOCALLY NOW AND FOR 
DECADES TO COME

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund is administered as an affiliate fund of the Tahoe Truckee Community Foundation, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization, EIN 68-0416404. All contributions are voluntary, irrevocable, and are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund Committee is chartered by the Tahoe Donner Board of Directors to carry out the mission of the 
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund: to inspire generosity and charitable giving among Tahoe Donner members in order to support deserving 
programs and youth in the greater Truckee community. Tahoe Donner Giving Fund grants and scholarships are made through the 
Tahoe Truckee Community Foundation’s annual review process.

GIVING FUND SUMMER FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN

THE REPORT

“Vote” for Tahoe Donner Dog Mayor with your donation dollars for 
your favorite canine candidate, or spread your donations among 
any number of Dog Mayor candidates. Visit their campaign pages 
to read their campaign statements – it’s doggone good fun!

DONATE by visiting tahoedonner.com/giving-fund. Or, just click the 
“donate” links in your emails from Tahoe Donner every Tuesday.

Scholarships help local students achieve a college or university 
degree or other advanced training, such as culinary certification or 
other specialized expertise. Students’ successes inspire other siblings 
and friends and, through their careers, contribute to our community 
and the greater world for decades to come.

Grants assist local nonprofit organizations that provide services 
in the areas of arts and culture; education and youth development; 
environment, conservation and animal welfare; and health and 
human services. For every service these grants provide, the resulting 
benefits spread to families, friends and neighbors.

Ripples of help and hope spread throughout the community, 
generated by your donations and amplified by everyone whose lives 
your generosity has touched.

No matter how large or small our donations are, when we each give 
what we can, together, we can accomplish more than any one of us 
can do by ourselves.

THANK YOU for being the most generous and caring neighbors!


